
Celebrating 25 Years of Stutman Law

Watch the Video

It is important to share good news, especially during times of great difficulty. 

Stutman Law celebrated our 25th anniversary on February 5th - a milestone 
that means a lot to me. I want to take this opportunity to thank our team and 
clients for making this possible.

Our team had the fortunate opportunity to celebrate together before social 
distancing became a household term. 

I invite you to watch this short video of our celebration, in which we look 
back on things that have changed and those that have stayed the same 
since I started the firm

Sincerely,
Robert A. Stutman, 
President & Founder

Be well and stay safe.
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